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March 13, 2020 Newsletter 
 

Dear Glencairn Families, 

 

Yearbook Reminder 

Don't forget to order your 2019-2020 yearbook at http://www.ybpay.lifetouch.com. The ID code 

for Glencairn is 10512420. If you are ordering online, your order needs to be in before Spring 

Break.  

 

If you are ordering by check, the deadline to order is March 20th. Fliers were sent home several 

weeks ago, but copies are available in the office if you need another. 

 

Box Top Reminder 

The school is still collecting any paper Box Tops that you may have.  Feel free to drop them 

into the box in the office or send them into school with your child.  The Box Tops program is 

moving to a digital format.  If you have not done so, please download the app on your smart 

phone and remember to scan your receipt after shopping.  Every little bit helps us reach our 

goal!  If you buy something with an older paper Box Top you can scan your receipt with the 

app AND cut it out and turn it in earning us twice the money!
 

Online Silent Auction 

The evening Book Bingo event on March 27th has been 

cancelled, but the 4th graders still plan on making and 

selling products at school to raise funds for their field 

trip.  The many wonderful items that were donated 

for the silent auction will be instead sold at an online 

auction.  Please watch for details soon!  We appreciate 

your patience during this time. 

 
March 3rd Meeting Minutes 

Minutes from the March 3rd PTO meeting have been posted on the PTO Facebook page and 

also on our Website: http://elps.k12.mi.us/our-schools/glencairn-elementary-

school/parentsstudents/glencairn-school-association/meeting-minutes/. 

 

http://www.ybpay.lifetouch.com/
http://elps.k12.mi.us/our-schools/glencairn-elementary-school/parentsstudents/glencairn-school-association/meeting-minutes/
http://elps.k12.mi.us/our-schools/glencairn-elementary-school/parentsstudents/glencairn-school-association/meeting-minutes/


Mark Your Calendars! 

Michigan Schools closed March 16th – April 3rd 
April 3rd-April 10th- Spring Break 
April 16th – Teacher & Staff Lunch hosted by Ms. Teszlewicz’s class and Ms. Fortner’s class 

April 17th – Photo Contest Deadline 

April 22nd – Taste of Glencairn 

May 5th – PTO Meeting from 6:30-8:00pm 

May 8th – Festival of Cultures at 6:30pm at the High School 

May 21st – Teacher & Staff Lunch hosted by Mr. Mac’s class and Ms. Swales’ class 

 

 

Who We Are 

The Glencairn Parent Teacher Organization exists to support the school and teachers, raising money 
through fundraisers such as the Fun Run, Popcorn Fridays and more. We want to share your ideas and 
energy to help make the school better. 
 


